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Hours will be posted on the ESC

office door every semester.

Want to be a TEACH Ambassador? Contact
teach.jmu@gmail.com for information.

Talk to your education advisors! For questions regarding

your area of study, which courses to take, and questions

regarding your education program, speak with your major

advisor.

TEACH Ambassadors

The TEACH Ambassadors are your peer resource for the Teacher

Admissions process. They will walk you through the steps you need to

take in order to be fully accepted into the College of Education and

share with you materials about entry assessments. TEACH Ambassadors

are also available to help transfer students transition to Teacher

Education at JMU! If you can't make it to their office hours, you can email

your questions to teach.jmu@gmail.com and a peer advisor will respond!

Meet your peer 
advisors in the 

Education Support 
Center:

Memorial Hall 
7230/7240
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